
SPONSORED BY THE ROTARY CLUB OF WEST LINN AND WEST 

LINN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

What:  Prescription and non-prescription pills and patches 

When:  June 15, 2019 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

Where:  West Linn Police Department - 1800 8th Ave 

Why:  Medicines that languish in home medicine cabinets are 

highly susceptible to diversion, misuse, and abuse. Rates of 

prescription drug abuse in the U.S. are alarmingly high, as are 

the number of accidental poisonings and overdoses due to 

these drugs.  Drugs that are improperly disposed of create 

health and environmental hazards. 

We will be collecting both prescription and non-prescription 

pills and patches in a clear plastic bag.  We CANNOT collect 

liquids or needles. 

Thanks for supporting this endeavor.  


